TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR GARY A. DICKSON

Town Council William Bauer Joseph J. Cantafio William P. Hanley Jr. Jeff Piekarec

July 15, 2020

To:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

Re:

Princeton Park Subdivision

Acceptance of Street Lighting

Dear Honorable Town Board Members,

Would the Town Board kindly accept the dedication of street lighting in Princeton Park Subdivision, conditional upon receipt of a maintenance bond to the satisfaction of the Town Attorney.

Sincerely,

Ronald Pfeil

Principal Engineering Assistant

Cc:

file